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Per Technical Bulletin number 99-01 located in group 15, dated August 11, 1999, upgraded 
spark plugs are to be installed on V6 5v engines to correct a no-start condition.  This bulletin 
only applies to A4 and A6 vehicles.  Approximately 100 vehicles combined have received the 
upgraded spark plugs. 
 

• The upgraded spark plug Part Number is: NGK 101 000 067 AA  
 

• The regular spark plug Part Number is: NGK 101 000 063 AA  
 

• When performing scheduled maintenance services that require the spark plugs be 
replaced, please verify if the vehicle contains regular spark plugs or upgraded spark 
plugs.  Viewing the part number stamped on the spark plug will accomplish this. 

 
• If the vehicle is equipped with upgraded spark plugs, make certain the replacement plugs 

are also upgraded.   
 

• Only replace regular spark plugs with upgraded spark plugs when a vehicle exhibits 
a no-start condition as described in Technical Bulletin 99-01. 


